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Fremont Conservation Commission 
Fremont Town Hall 

Fremont, NH 
 

Present: Chair Leanne Miner, Vice Chair Bill Knee, Members Rich Cooper and Pat deBeer 
Also Present: Rockingham Planning Commission Members Robert Pruyne, Theresa Walker 
 
CALL TO ORDER: Ms. Miner called the meeting to order at 2:00 pm. 

 
Members of the Conservation Commission and Rockingham Planning Commission (RPC) met in 
the Fremont Town Hall basement level meeting room to discuss updates to the Natural 
Resources Inventory (NRI), a chapter of the Town of Fremont Master Plan  
 
Mr. Pruyne distributed draft maps for discussion. He provided an overview of each map and 
answered questions from the group. Several comments and suggestions were made and recorded 
by Ms. Walker for further revision. Some items discussed will be included in the text. Ms. 
Walker proposed that the text be reduced and included in the maps for ease of reference. Text for 
the NRI would be shortened significantly to include various tables and goals.  
 
Additional discussion and comments on the mapping and NRI text/goals were as follows:  
 
A table will be used to summarize Open Space and Easements.  
The Commission would like to review parcels that are in the Current Use Program. A query 
should be feasible by one of the Town’s Assessors through Vision.  
Map 8 – Open Space – Add a Table of parcels with Conservation Easements and/or Open Space, 
Town Forest, etc 
Map 13 – List Tree Farms in Fremont.  
Map 5 – Surface Water – Add names and locations of brooks. Bill will follow up with Matthew 
Thomas for this information. This is out of scope for RPC. Consider adding table with Brook 
name and local street name to document.  

 
The group adjourned at 4pm with the action item to consolidate comments on the maps and text 
for submittal to make revisions for draft to the Planning Board.  

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

 
Leanne Miner 
Land Use Administrative Assistant 
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